Local Comprehensive Planning Committee

June 30, 2005, 9:30 a.m.

2nd Floor Conference Room, Town Hall

Present:  Ben Gitlow; Paul Banner; Dennis O’Connell; Paul Pilcher; Barbara Gray; Rex Peterson, ATA

1. July 30 meeting for survey results

Mr. Gitlow distributed a draft agenda for the meeting.  Mr. O’Connell asked what would be included in the section on the background of the plan.  Mr. Pilcher said it was important to let people know that a survey was also done for the 1995 LCP.  

2. CCC Regulations for Local Comprehensive Plans

Mr. Gitlow suggested a meeting with CCC staff to discuss the regulatory steps for updating the plan.  Mr. O’Connell said that he had reviewed the new regulations from the CCC for LCP certification.  He offered to put together a flow chart.  

3. Approval of minutes

Mr. O’Connell made a motion to approve the minutes of June 16 as amended.  Mr. Gitlow seconded the motion.  The vote in favor was unanimous.

4. Next Meeting

July 22, 2005 at 9:30 a.m. with Warren Smith and Steve Brown.

Respectfully submitted,

Rex Peterson, Assistant Town Administrator  

Benjamin Gitlow, Chairman

